
 

Real winter has just begun… 

In this weather dogs living in an animal shelter feel the cold as much as we do. 

 

Blanket and money donation 

for Misina Animal Shelter 

organised by the Jane Goodall Institute 

 

University of Pécs Medical School Aula 

5 February 2014 
 

If you have an old blanket that you don’t need and that could make a dog’s shelter 

warmer, bring it to us! We are also happy to receive any other donation  

(money, warm stuff, dog lead, dog food…).  

Thank you for your help! 

 

 

 

If you can’t bring your donation to the aula on 5 February, you can also give it to Rita Tillai in the 

Registrar’s Office or to Kriszta Pappné Böröcz in the Dean’s Office between 3 and 7 February.  


